The College of New Jersey

Steering Committee

February 9, 2005

Minutes

Present:       
Dan Crofts, Diane Gruenberg, Beverly Kalinowski, Steve Klug, Melissa Murray, Suzanne Pasch, Arlene Radonsky, Michael Robertson
Excused:     
Jonathan Friedman
Absent:
Giancarlo Giametta, Todd Stoner
Guests:       
Deborah Compte, Nancy Freudenthal, Blair Gumnic, Tom Hagedorn
I. Monthly Discussion with Vice Chairs of Standing Committees

Deborah Compte (CAP).  At its meeting, CAP will be discussing the Ungraded Option in relationship to minors, Calendar Issues with respect to Senior Week and Reading Period, reviewing minor proposals for Professional Selling, Linguistics, and Photography, and looking at the Program Closure Policy in conjunction with CPP. 
Blair Gumnic (CSCC).  Members were informed that CSCC is continuing its work on the Student Travel Policy, Smoking Policy, and Web Page Policy. 

Tom Hagedorn (CPP).  Members were informed that CPP is continuing its work on the Program Closure Policy and holding a “Big Ideas” retreat at its meeting. 
CFA.  There were no representatives for CFA present.

II. Minutes from Meeting on 1-26-05 were approved.
III. Announcements and Updates

A. Maximum Number of Majors:  This recommendation has been transmitted to the President.
B. Program Closure Policy: This charge has been sent to CAP for review with CPP.

C. Administrative Reassigned Time and Design Team Report on Alternate Assignment Within Load: This charge has been sent to CFA. 
IV. Action/Discussion Items

Governance Review
The Steering Committee members discussed the proposed Planning Councils, and agreed that the next step would be to create a diagram of the proposed changes to the Governance Document, along with the rationale of the proposed change, for discussion and action at its next meeting.
